
 

Ss Peter & Paul Chingford 

Open for Individual Private Prayer 

between 10.00 and 12.00, Monday to Friday 

----------------- 

• Please observe social distancing- at least 2m between 

individuals or households whilst entering or in the 

church 

• Please follow one way arrows 

• Please avoid touching surfaces or objects where possible 

• Please observe the handwashing posters 

• Government guidelines state that you should not attend 

for private prayer if you have Covid-19 symptoms, are 

shielding or self-isolating 

Please note only individual private prayer is permitted. The Government defines individual 

prayer as a person or household entering the venue to pray on their own and not as part of 

a group, led prayer or communal act. They should be socially distanced from other 

individuals or households. Collective or communal prayer and regular scheduled services 

are not permitted at this time as set out in Regulations. This includes a Minister of Religion 

or lay person leading devotions or prayer of any sort.  

----------------- 

All Saints Chingford, Old Church Road E4 8BU will be open for private 

prayer from 10.00 to 12.00 on Saturdays and Sundays from 20 June. 


